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REPORT AT A GLANCE
PERFORMANCE AUDIT COVERAGE PLAN 2021/22–2022/23

About the plan
Performance audits provide valuable assurance and advice through an assessment of the 
efficiency, economy and effectiveness of provincial programs, services and resources. 

The plan period is now two years rather than three, as in previous plans, due to future 
uncertainty resulting from COVID-19 and ever-changing circumstances in our environment.

A new and refreshed approach 
We are making changes to improve the effectiveness of the work we do to serve the 
Legislative Assembly of British Columbia. You can expect:

	� increased community consultation

	� more tightly scoped audits

	� shorter, more focused reports

	� faster completion and delivery of audits

	� one-page summaries with key information

	� new communication initiatives, such as audit report videos and enhanced social media

	� more regular reporting on our performance, including audits cancelled and delayed

Plan overview 

Audits in plan:

	� 17 audits in process 

	� 20 future audits 

Performance audits in planning:

	� Rural Internet Connectivity

	� Effectiveness of Northern Bus Services

	� Cybersecurity in Teleworking Environments 

Upcoming report releases:

	� Management of the  
Conservation Lands Program

	� Avalanche Safety Program

	� Oversight of Home  
Share Providers

Key issues reflected in our audits:

	� impacts of COVID-19

	� challenges faced by Indigenous communities

	� challenges in supporting our most vulnerable  
people

	� the need for continued focus on diversity and 
inclusion


